
C*

W H A T ’ S  I N  T H I S
W E E K ’ S  I S S U E ?
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S c h o o l  N e w s

P T A  N e w s

A t h l e t i c s

P a r i s h  N e w s

Dear Holy Trinity Community,

It is hard to believe, but tomorrow is Ash Wednesday!
Time keeps flying by. We now prepare our hearts and
minds to enter into this season of penitence and we
focus ourselves on the disciplines of prayer, fasting,
and almsgiving. Last week at our all-school Mass I
asked our pre-K to 8th grade students what would be
some good and holy things to do this Lent. Of course,
each class/age group had varied answers. Here are
some of the things they suggested:

-Pray every morning before getting out of bed.
-Pray in the car before coming to school.
-Pray before every meal.
-Pray before going to bed.
-Pray for those who are sick or having problems.
-Pray for a specific friend or member of the family.
-Go to Mass every weekend.
-Pray a Rosary.
-Pray the Stations of the Cross.
-Go to Confession.
-Give to the poor.
-Volunteer at school or church.
-Give away toys you don’t use anymore.
-Don’t waste food or drink.
-Clean up after yourself, especially in the school cafeteria.
-Fill up and turn in your rice bowl.
-Give up social media.
-Don’t use TikTok
-Limit your time on electronic devices.
-Give up junk food.



Again, these are some not all, and we all know there are more and other
ways to pray, fast, and give alms this Lenten season. I also want to remind
you of an email we sent last year. I would like to encourage you to teach your
children about the importance of abstaining from meat on Fridays while
packing their lunches for school. I know things can be hectic when getting
lunches ready for the school day and sometimes we just forget. Perhaps
even as adults we need that gentle reminder too. It is true that those who
are Catholic and 14 years of age and older are asked to abstain from meat on
Fridays during Lent. However, this practice requires discipline. It's never too
early to instill that in our children's lives. I know that most of your children in
our school are not yet 14, but it is most helpful to begin that discipline while
they are younger, so when they turn 14 it becomes a familiar sacrifice for
them and all of us. Thank you for your help.

Lent is a perfect time for us to refocus on what truly matters and that is our
relationship with Christ, with the Church, and with one another. We will be
offering many opportunities this Lent and I hope you will take advantage of
them. We will offer Evening Prayer every Tuesday evening within Mass at
5:00 PM, followed by Adoration until 9:30 PM every Tuesday, and Stations of
the Cross every Friday from 5:00 PM-5:30 PM with our fun Fish Fry
immediately following. Confessions will be heard every Wednesday during
Lent from 12:00 PM-1:00 PM, as well as, every Saturday from 3:30 PM-4:30 PM.
We also have small faith-sharing groups you can sign up for. Reach out to
Jacqui Rapp in the parish office to sign up! 

Let’s make this one of the most enjoyable and profound Lenten seasons we
have ever had! Know of my prayers for you and please pray for me!

Fr. Shayne R. Duvall
Pastor

CALENDAR

IMPORTANT DATES
Please see the school calendar at the button below for the most up-to-date
information regarding upcoming meetings and events.

https://ht-school.org/calendar/
https://ht-school.org/calendar/
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W e e k e n d  M a s s  S c h e d u l e :
 

S a t . :  5 : 0 0  p m
S u n d a y :  8 : 3 0  a m  

 1 1 : 0 0  a m

C o n f e s s i o n :  
E v e r y  S a t . :  3 : 3 0 - 4 : 3 0  p m

 
P a r i s h  B u l l e t i n

 

CATHOLIC IDENTITY

V i s i o n  S t a t e m e n t  o f
H o l y  T r i n i t y  C a t h o l i c  S c h o o l

 
T o  b e  a  s c h o o l  o f  e x c e l l e n c e
t h a t  e n c o m p a s s e s  t h e  w h o l e

c h i l d  b y  m o d e l i n g  J e s u s
t h r o u g h  o u r  C a t h o l i c  t e a c h i n g s ,

c o m m i t m e n t  t o  a c a d e m i c s ,
s e r v i c e  t o  t h e  c o m m u n i t y ,  a n d
d e v o t i o n  a s  l i f e - l o n g  s e r v a n t s

 o f  G o d .

SCHOOL NEWS

Uniform Requirements
Parents, please review the handbook for our uniform requirements. We
are beginning to see non-uniform clothing, haircuts, hairstyles, and nails
in all grades from Kindergarten to 8th Grade. We have been lenient with
uniform violations hoping an individual conversation would make the
difference. Unfortunately, our conversations are not proving to be effective
as we are seeing an increase in students being out of uniform. We ask for
your support in seeing improvement in this area. If your child should come
home with a uniform violation, know that they were talked with
individually. They were given time to talk with you and to make necessary
changes but no change was seen. 
 
Our handbook is on our website. You will need to click on Student Life,
Forms and Resources, and under General Resources click on the
handbook.  

https://htparish.org/bulletins


CRS Rice Bowl Week 1 Reflection
Rice bowls were blessed at last week's school Mass, before being put
together in religion classes. Your child should have their Rice Bowl at
home now, and you may have picked up an additional family Rice Bowl at
this weekend's Mass. More are available in the church, should you need
them. 
 
Since 1975, Catholics across the United States have come together each
Lent to respond to global hunger through the CRS Rice Bowl Program.
Learn how people like you have made a local and global impact on the
lives of our sisters and brother sin need and why our prayers and
almsgiving are still needed today. During this holy season, let us recommit
to sharing bread for life with our global family so that all people can reach
their God-given potential. Visit crsricebowl.org/week-1 to read this week's
Story of Hope. 

Friendzy Unit 7
We are on Friendzy Unit 7, which teaches students how to SORT IT OUT. In
this unit, we will learn to practice solving problems with words to
strengthen friendships. Friendzy teaches conflict resolutions skills that
equip students to have healthy and strong relationships for the rest of
their lives! Click here to learn more about Unit 7.

High School Musical Jr. 
The countdown is on—High School Musical Jr. is just two weeks away! 

We can't wait to bring this incredible show to you! Grab your tickets today
using the link below and join us for an unforgettable performance.
https://cur8.com/16168/project/129661

Show Dates & Times:
 March 14th @ 7:00 PM
 March 15th @ 2:00 PM & 7:00 PM
 March 16th @ 2:00 PM

Our Jr. High students have poured their hearts into this production, and
you won’t want to miss another spectacular performance! Get your tickets
now! 

https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=2F72CBE4045E112C0DBAC124A7F985DBCCFA383700F34B7526651802E0EB541E&lbl=crsricebowl.org%2fweek-1
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B988830001A4DC3077DB6386FD0CA8DB5268962CCCCC64A1D83504004381A2EDC258218E279A6395BC2EA7CBF951B652156D3E81C2C8A23FB8132AB51F9DD90FAA&lbl=here
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B9E16EC9990F64B521CD80C5E4E2B1D8487AB5C893CB99D180632A506E79B6FA2D&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fcur8.com%2f16168%2fproject%2f129661


Parent Book Study 
Tuesday, March 18th:

The Anxious Generation
Who: Parents of Holy Trinity Students
What: Book Study of Jonathan Haidt's The Anxious Generation
When: Tuesday, March 18th
Where: 8:15-9:15 am in MPB or Virtually

This book has been called a must read for parents, and opens our eyes and
thoughts to so many topics in helping our children. Not a reader? No
worries, we have compiled a list of podcasts, articles, and a TED talk that
cover this book as well. Warning: This book is a hefty read, getting started
early can help with that. As well, at the end of each chapter there is a
summary of key points that chapter makes. We look forward to discussing
this book with you!

Other Resources
TedTalk
Podcast: Good Inside with Dr. Becky, The Anxious Generation with
Jonathan Haidt

Apple Podcast
Spotify Podcast

The Anxious Generation News Room
 
Click here to RSVP

If you have any questions or want further information please contact one
of our counselors, Rebecca Khoury at rkhoury@ht-school.org, Kary Scinta
at kscinta@ht-school.org, or Katie Moore at kmoore@ht-school.org.  

https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B9882D98AF9F01BD9B8DD0A2E336A3BAC39A754AE4DEF584DD6CCA91B7F456214D28F52B0D97CB8AAFE206E9EF46E8414F469B17CEAF31D3A9198133C1621871B3B7E58661B4B5EC223F6D162119FA765C0338CCF27996B4CF2F30A95E56016E3C&lbl=TedTalk
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B9879A868938AFBA206E36CB7E3BA1134FCDC3EAC93BAB8664AB65689ED2B89B623E6FF38307075DA38E3979E2A241E2E5CFE60348B05A3B1348B36FF67DA60ED52D9D7538D735C4DA527234C402F4E11F9051CC6C5567A7BA244687077532CB26857FF97F70EC4A8C&lbl=Apple+Podcast
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B94BFE209A4DE065EDA5632AC7A37803B58E5AA86FAA64B1204D7754BDC3AA3CD4D0DF32265BE24F954EF631FB3EDF3B1A&lbl=Spotify+Podcast
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B96C52D96F065C9145209A88C27834087D749AAA8E4D2B13278B87E9BFF4EC0E247CC032CCFF11EBC9&lbl=The+Anxious+Generation+News+Room
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B94C3762186CBED558219198AE3DE4D78CA2DFC20D639DF9B277B5A455DE67410F1D582D2A1448E3FEAFEAAE6952CC08F64B4E44D21AB6697D2B7550FA6997D7B713E56B2F497A05A5C7ED995F89C0BFC117E2A22348978FDC06236EBE23623F5EFD03B34791A86ADA&lbl=Click+here+to+RSVP
mailto:rkhoury@ht-school.org
mailto:kscinta@ht-school.org
mailto:kmoore@ht-school.org


 Teacher Appreciation Week is March 10-14! We need help from you - our
parents - to make this week a success. Please see the below schedule and
sign up to send in items.

Roll out The Red Carpet......Holy Trinity Teachers are Our Stars!!
 
Monday - And The Award Goes To....
    Individual gift cards, treats and raffles provided by the PTA
  
Tuesday - Breakfast at Tiffany's 
   A continental breakfast donated by HT families

St. Matthews Campus -
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044CA4AC23A31-48141593-
french#/
Clifton Campus -
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A62CABFB6-55231055-
tsabreakfast#/

 
Wednesday - Lady and the Tramp 
    An Italian lunch catered by the PTA
 
Thursday - Lights, Camera, Coffee 
   Coffee Truck service provided by the PTA
 
Friday - Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory 
   A dessert bar donated by HT Families 

St. Matthews Campus -
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044CA4AC23A31-54939155-
willy#/
Clifton Campus -
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A62CABFB6-55240707-
willy#/

Teacher Appreciation Week

PTA NEWS

https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA64982E358E51F89BCECDCC59136701012E1A6018A78A58923416F5EE81FAE1D8D68EF5CF2B2867D9&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f805044CA4AC23A31-48141593-french%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA64982E358E51F89BCECDCC59136701012E1A6018A78A58923416F5EE81FAE1D8D68EF5CF2B2867D9&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f805044CA4AC23A31-48141593-french%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA53561CDE6884C39879CFA3C2AD6C2489C674AC06E5987397D950D8FCAC5D0A2BA9778CE5515584743CAB400BBC2A0B6A&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090849A9A62CABFB6-55231055-tsabreakfast%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA53561CDE6884C39879CFA3C2AD6C2489C674AC06E5987397D950D8FCAC5D0A2BA9778CE5515584743CAB400BBC2A0B6A&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090849A9A62CABFB6-55231055-tsabreakfast%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA64982E358E51F89BCECDCC59136701010C2C562EF6D94086744E3DFD264982459EC82DC5DB77621D&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f805044CA4AC23A31-54939155-willy%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA64982E358E51F89BCECDCC59136701010C2C562EF6D94086744E3DFD264982459EC82DC5DB77621D&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f805044CA4AC23A31-54939155-willy%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA53561CDE6884C39879CFA3C2AD6C24895DF2BD5E6ABC2167C0DAEE33AFFFF998A6D3529315B25C64&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090849A9A62CABFB6-55240707-willy%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=22d66e34-2f97-42a9-b7a0-899c57301c7f&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA53561CDE6884C39879CFA3C2AD6C24895DF2BD5E6ABC2167C0DAEE33AFFFF998A6D3529315B25C64&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090849A9A62CABFB6-55240707-willy%23%2f


The Holy Trinity Fish Fry is back for this Lenten Season.
 
Join us in the Holy Trinity cafeteria for the best fish in town! Plus, all of
your favorite side dishes, cold beverages, and some great Holy Trinity
fellowship!!!
 
The Fish Fry will be held from 5:30-8 p.m. on March 7, 14, 21, and April 11.
 
We are excited to be hosting the Fish Fry again, so please join us. The food
line will open at 5:30 p.m. each week and we will be accepting credit cards
for the food line. Note: There will be a dining option for adults in the St.
Ignatius Center (the old AFR).

There will also be a 3-on-3 basketball tournament each night for the kids
in the gym.
  
If you want to volunteer we have several opportunities. Please consider
one of these:
 
To volunteer for the food line, clean up please see the following link (We
have a couple of spots still
open): https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B4BAEA82BA2FF2-holy1#/

We are still looking for volunteers to referee for the 3-on-3 basketball
games. If you want to sign up please click this link. This is great for high
school service hours!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B4BAEA82BA2FF2-55416279-fish#/

To volunteer to help sell beer and soft drinks or if you would like to help in
the Fry tent please email Jody Demling at jdemling@htparish.org

Holy Trinity Fish Fry

ATHLETICS

https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA0D768B52B0DE22A8C6CB4DECD0CD2B382D3A7BEB2A15E1B9651BBC04F7503A62&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f20F0B4BAEA82BA2FF2-holy1%23%2f
https://ht-school.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=633&snd=e307cb73-75b0-4bf4-b892-872103d4aa84&url=0BC61006759208B99F3E369F29C370CE69302F9EBDF266CBE86CA00BD48D54DA0D768B52B0DE22A8C6CB4DECD0CD2B38BE337F4752479B4525DFD1A8DD8809F4A7574B3A02573E3A&lbl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f20F0B4BAEA82BA2FF2-55416279-fish%23%2f
mailto:jdemling@htparish.org


If you missed picking up your stewardship renewal packet after Mass this
last weekend, you will have another opportunity this weekend. Please
return packets by March 30. Thanks!

Parish Renewal Packets

PARISH NEWS

ASH WEDNESDAY
Ash Wednesday Masses will be celebrated at 8:15 a.m. (school Mass) and
noon. Stations of the Cross will be prayed during Lent on Fridays at 5:00 p.m.


